Bella Vista Computer Club General Meeting
May 11, 2020

The regularly scheduled monthly general meeting of the Bella Vista Computer Club for April was canceled due
to the COVID 19 virus.

The May general meeting was conducted virtually via Zoom May 11, 2020 at 7:00p.m.
President Joel Ewing was the host of the meeting. 23 people joined the meeting by video or audio.

The treasurer’s report was presented by Ron Moffett, Treasurer.

Ron reminded the attendees anyone can pay dues or make donations on line by PayPal or credit card.
Completed membership application and dues or donations can be mailed to: Bella Vista Computer Club., 1801
Forest Hills Blvd. Suite 208, Bella Vista, AR 72715-3016.

Geri Hoerner announced that our current membership stands at 119.

The minutes of the March general meeting were accepted without edit as submitted on the web site. Please
note that meeting minutes are posted on the web site each month.

New Business:

There are no in-person help clinics as of now, but requests can be made for remote help on-line or by phone
by following directions on the Clubs web-site. Directions can be found under “Member Benefits.” Being a

member of the club is still a bargain, with the available remote help and on-line classes. As a member of the
club you also have access to APCUG (Association of PC Users Group) remote conferences via Zoom. The next
conference is scheduled for August 15, but you must register with an email address to join in the conference.

There will be an on-line class this month Monday May 18", 1:00p.m. - 4:00p.m. Joel Ewing will be the host.
The class will be “Introduction to GIMP” (GNU Image Manipulation Program). If you sign up tonight by chat
with your full name, as a member we will have your information for contact about the class. You can also
contact Grace Chang, Education Chairman via email at edu@bvcomputerclub.org, by text 469-733-8395 or
phone 479-270-1643. If you are signed up you will get an email the day before the class with the invitation
link to Zoom.

The meeting tonight was “What is This Zoom Thing” presented by Joel Ewing.

Respectfully submitted,
Debbie Edmunds, Secretary
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